
 

    
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
30th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: YEAR 4/5 SUMMER CAMP 
 
This summer we are delighted to be partnering up with Channing Senior School, Brookfield Primary school 
and Highgate Newtown Community Centre who run an annual, week-long Summer Camp taking place 
Monday 24th- 28th July at Channing School, Highgate. 
 
WHO IS THE SUMMER CAMP FOR?  
 
Places are free but limited in number and are available to siblings (brothers or sisters) of St Aloysius pupils 
who are in Years 4 or 5 at any primary school and who receive Free School Meals. 
 
WHAT ACTIVITIES WILL BE ON OFFER?  
 
A mixture of Channing and Brookfield teachers will run morning sessions.  All children will take part in three 
45 minute workshops based on ‘education fun activities’ e.g: creative writing, science or languages.  The 
children will be taught in groups of 15 to enable high adult to child ratios.  
 
The brilliant ‘Active Day Camp’ coaches will run the afternoon sessions and children will choose from a 
menu of fun activities: arts and crafts, tennis, rounders and lazer tag!  
 
WHAT WILL THE TIMINGS OF THE DAY BE?  
 
Registration will be at 9am and the day will end at 3.30pm.  A detailed timetable will follow with specific 
activities.   
 
CAN MY CHILD CHOOSE THE DAYS THEY ATTEND? 
 
Due to the highly coveted spaces, we ask that any child attending the summer camp attends full time and 
therefore must be present for each of the 5 days.  The workshops will build on the previous learning from 
the day before, so it is important that the children are there for all workshops.  
 
WILL LUNCH BE PROVIDED?  
 
Yes.  Lunch and a range of healthy snacks will be provided, free of charge each day.  A menu will be on offer 
for children to choose their lunches prior to the camp beginning.  
 
WHERE WILL THE SUMMER CAMP TAKE PLACE?  
 
The camp will take place at Channing Junior School in Highgate.  Please see map on the next page:  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  
 

   

 

 
 
 

 
 
HOW DO I ACCEPT THE PLACE?  
 
Please click on this link to apply: application form by Wednesday 5th July (the link works best in google 
chrome!)  Any problems, email Faye: f.winslade@brookfield.camden.sch.uk  
 
You will be contacted by Faye Winslade (Brookfield Primary school) via email with further details once you 
have completed the form.  
 
I hope some of our St Aloysius families with children in Years 4 or 5 at Primary school take advantage of this 
exciting opportunity. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Paula Whyte 
 
 
 
Headteacher 
St Aloysius College 
 

 

https://forms.gle/E4rJsGqJaFbb4iCV7
mailto:f.winslade@brookfield.camden.sch.uk

